
 

               

        

 
 
July 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I am writing to you on behalf of the Trustees of Wolverhampton Girls’ High School Academy.  
 
The school is committed to providing the very best in education for students attending the school.  We 
operate a system whereby parents can make a regular donation to our School Donations account.  Parental 
contributions have a significant and positive impact upon the educational experiences and environment at 
Girls’ High.  Should you wish to gift aid your contribution this enhances your donation by 25%. 
 
Recently the School Donations have contributed to the new classroom furniture in our new build, along 
with furnishing the Sixth Form study space.  In the past it has supported new furniture in the Dining Room 
and Lecture Theatre.  The money we receive is therefore used to the direct benefit of your daughter. 
 
In future years we hope to continue to use the contributions to update our learning environment and 
subsidise extra-curricular experiences.   
 
There are two ways you can donate, on the school website and via ParentPay:  

• On the school website, within the ‘About Us’ area / School Fund there is a link that you can use to 
make a donation using a credit or debit card and also complete a declaration regarding Gift Aid at 
the same time. This link can also be used by anyone who doesn’t have a ParentPay account. 
 

• Via ParentPay, there will be a payment item called School Donations & Gift Aid Contributions where 
you can make a payment. If you are an eligible taxpayer, please complete a manual Gift Aid form to 
enable us to reclaim the additional funding.  

 
May I take the opportunity to thank you for the contributions you are able to make and encourage you to 
return a Gift Aid form to School, if applicable, and if you have not done so previously. The form is available 
to download from the school website or can be requested from the Finance Office by emailing 
accounts@wghs.org.uk 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs T Young 
Headteacher 
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